
 
From: Chambers - Clancy DP  
Sent: Wednesday, 4 May 2016 2:08 PM 

To: Ruchi Bhatt; stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au; Simon.Blewett@unitedvoice.org.au 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: May conferences before Deputy President Clancy 

 
Good Afternoon, 
 
I refer to recent email correspondence which seeks clarification as to the nature of the conferences 
before Deputy President Clancy, currently scheduled for 10 May 2016 and 23 May 2016. 
 
The purpose of the initial conference on 10 May 2016 is to ascertain who has an interest in each of 
the Awards the subject of the conferences.  The Deputy President intends to discuss the process for 
dealing with the responses to the Exposure Drafts and proposed amendments ahead of the Full 
Bench hearings on 6 and 7 June 2016.  This will include attempting to identify which issues may be 
able to be dealt with by consent and which issues of a substantive nature are disputed. 
 
Deputy President Clancy has agreed to re-schedule the conference of 23 May 2016 to 30 May 
2016.  This will allow parties an opportunity to fully consider the summaries of the parties’ 
submissions regarding the Exposure Drafts that will in due course, be released by the 
Commission.  The programming of the conference of 30 May 2016 and steps required to be 
undertaken prior to it will be discussed at the conference on 10 May 2016. 
 
A Notice of Listing will be published on each applicable Award page of the Commission’s website 
shortly.  The Notice of Listing will also detail the locations for which a Video Link has been arranged. 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Lauren Thomas 
Associate to Deputy President Clancy  
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